
 

Biennial Power Shutdown – Ipswich Campus  

Colleagues 

The biennial (two-yearly) campus wide power shutdown to carry out 

servicing of high voltage equipment on Ipswich Campus is planned for 

Saturday 27 November 2021 from 7.00 am to 7.00 pm. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Michael Coulter, Associate 

Director (Facilities) on 4631 1983 for further information. 

We invite you to stay up-to-date with service interruptions via our 

Facilities Management Notices information page. 

 

 

https://staffprofile.usq.edu.au/Profile/Michael-Coulter
https://www.usq.edu.au/facilities-management/facilities-management-notices

